
 
 

Advisory on Coronavirus – 20 March 2020  

This is further to the advisory on Corona Virus issued by the University on 15th 

March and following the Hon. Prime Minister’s address to the nation requesting 

social distancing and work-from-home. This advisory presents a revised plan for 

the coming few weeks.  

 

1. Effective 23rd March, CEPT University will be closed for all on-campus 

activities.  

 

2. All essential staff members are requested to work from home. In addition one 

admin member and one accounts team member from each Faculty, as identified 

by the respective Dean, is requested to work-from-home. Respective Deans and 

Head of Offices / Services may request additional members of their team to 

work from home. The University IT Office will provide support as required to 

assist members while they work from home.  

 

3. All full-time, adjunct and visiting faculty members are requested to continue 

their teaching from home using online technology as advised via email on 19th 

March 2020.  

 

4. All students are asked not to visit the CEPT University campus for any reason 

whatsoever until on-campus teaching is restarted.  

 

5. Since the present situation is expected to continue beyond 29th March, we 

are not committing to an end date for the above advisory. As the situation 

stabilizes, the University will announce via official email, a return-to-normal 

situation when it is appropriate.  

 

The University is actively tracking developments related to Corona Virus and will 

continue to update all stakeholders via official email as frequently as needed.  


